
PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is making roadway improvements on U.S. 17-92 (South 
Orlando Drive) from north of Lake Mary Boulevard to north of Airport Boulevard. The existing right turn lanes 
on U.S. 17-92 will be extended to create continuous outside turn lanes. This will improve access to businesses 
and residential properties. Additionally, the existing four travel lanes will be resurfaced to improve driving 
conditions, and pedestrian hybrid beacons (PHBs) will be placed at two adjacent crosswalks approximately 
1,000 feet north of Americana Boulevard on U.S. 17-92 (see map below) to improve safety for pedestrians 
crossing the road.

Changes will also be made to the U.S. 17-92 and Airport Boulevard intersection (see map below), including 
resurfacing, upgrading the traffic signals, widening on the northeast corner to add an additional westbound 
continuous right turn lane, and restriping the eastbound lanes to create an additional right turn lane. These 
additions will help improve the flow of traffic through the intersection. 
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WHAT TO EXPECT 
This project will require intermittent lane closures during nighttime hours. Additionally, there will be 
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intermittent nighttime closures of the southbound State Road (S.R.) 417 on ramp. Traffic will be detoured to 
Airport Boulevard to access southbound S.R. 417. Electronic message boards and other signage will be used to alert motorists. The contractor will maintain 
access to sidewalks, businesses and residences during construction. The construction schedule may change due to weather or other unexpected conditions. For 
project updates, visit the FDOT’s Central Florida website, www.CFLRoads.com.

Please be advised it is the property owner’s responsibility to remove or relocate any privately owned irrigation, landscaping, decorations, and/or fencing within 
FDOT right of way before the start of construction. FDOT reserves the right to cut and cap any irrigation and remove any items that conflict with the planned 
work in the right of way. If there are questions about whether you may have items within the right of way, please call Lynette Cruz at  
407-278-2713.

https://www.cflroads.com/project/436679-1



